
 
 

 

Landcare Group Report for Leigh Catchment Group  

Prepared for Board Meeting 14 February 2017 
 

 

Question Landcare 

Group 

Response 

What 
achievements/activites 
have occurred in your 
Group over the past 2 
months?  
 
(e.g., grants received, 
plantings completed, 
maintenance 
activites...) 
 

 
Ross Creek  
 

- No meeting over summer until 21 Feb.  

- Keeping an eye on plants and falling trees in wind events at the Ross 

Creek Reserve.  

- Applied for an equipment grant. 

Upper 
Williamson’s 
Creek 

- Held Community Dinner on 3 February 2017 
- Received an achievement award from the Moorabool Shire for the 

Scotsburn Community Dinners. 

 
Napoleons 
Enfield 

- Rob Amor was nominated for the Joan Kirner Landcare Award at a 30th 
Year celebration of Landcare at Queen’s Hall parliament house 2nd 
December a number of members attended with him.  

- A number of members continue to meet at Franklins Bridge on Monday 
mornings attending to maintenance work. 

 

Garibaldi 

- Spraying weeds; watering planted tube stock; collecting and processing 
wildflower and other seeds for the three reserves and for members. 

Meredith   

Do you have questions 
for the Leigh 
Catchment Group?  
 

Garibaldi - Still looking for a First Aid course and a training course that will allow 
some of our members to use triclopyr for spraying gorse and 
blackberries. 

Do you have any 
events coming up in 
the near future?  
 
(e.g., social, working 
bees, tree planting 
events, etc.) 
 

Ross Creek  
 

- Monthly working bees at Ross Creek Reserve to restore lost gravel to 
creek crossing and improve its flood resistance. The usual weed 
spraying at appropriate times. 

Garibaldi - Signage installation 
- Direct seeding: planning & preparation. 

Napoleons 
Enfield 

- Last Sunday of each month we meet at Franklins Bridge and/or 
Glassons Lane attending to maintenance. 

- Next Meeting March 29th 7.30pm Napoleons Hall. 

 Bamganie-
Meredith 

- No events scheduled 



Other: 
 
 
 
 

 NIL 

  

 

 

 

 


